From: Shea, Mary

Sent: August 24, 2010 11:03 AM

To: 'Chris Angeconeb (cangeconeb@lsfn.ca)'; 'smanitowabi@lsfn.ca'

Cc: 'David Gelderland'

Subject: Goldcorp Gold Mine Power Supply Transmission Line (TC) Harry's Corner-Tentative

Meeting Dates Hello Chris / Sam

Could you please give me a quick email to let me know if which one of you are in the office today. I would like to discuss possible meeting dates with you as I will be out of the office after today for the rest of the week. Also I understand that you may know an archaeologist who you would recommend to conduct the baseline work.

Much appreciated.

Thank you

Mary Shea

(Tel: 416-679-6691)